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I find it entirely unacceptable that the State of Oregon would tax excessively, on the 

premise that funds would be returned to taxpayers, only to have the State renege on 

that agreement. This was voted on by the people.  

Keeping the taxpayers money is the same as stealing. This is dishonorable. 


